
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12th October 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

YEAR 6 ‘CRUCIAL CREW’ VISIT – CLASS 6C 

As part of our Curriculum Studies this term we are taking the Year 6 children on a visit to the 

Lifewise Centre at Hellaby in connection with a Crime Prevention Project called ‘Crucial 

Crew’.  There will be a range of exciting activities for the children to participate in, arranged 

by South Yorkshire Police. The Lifewise Centre has put policies and procedures in place with 

regards to Covid-19; social distancing will be adhered to whilst on the visit and school will be 

taking a class on 3 consecutive days so that they are kept within their class bubble. 

The content used in some of the scenarios is quite realistic and some children could become 

emotional when participating in or watching any of these. 

Your child’s class visit (6C) is planned for Friday 13th November 2020. We will be departing 

from school at 8.45am and will be returning by the end of the school day at 3.05pm.  There is 

no charge for this visit. As the visit is taking place at Hellaby, we will be walking there with 

the children.  We have checked the route and carried out the necessary risk assessments.  The 

walk also helps to promote the school’s ethos of Healthy Schools.  We do ask that children 

arrive at school for the earlier time of 8.30am prompt to enable registers to be taken ready for 

a swift departure at 8.45am.  School uniform must be worn for the visit and children will require 

a packed lunch. 

As we already have your permission for local walks, please could you inform the school if you 

have any concerns or questions with regards to this local visit. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Robson 

Acting Headteacher 

 

 


